Differential Equations and Control Theory
Świnoujście, September 27th-30th, 2017

On behalf of the Organising Committee of DECT 2017, I kindly inform that the following deadlines have been extended:
new deadline for registration and payment is August 31,
new deadline for abstract submission is September 13.

Registration can be done at 
http://www.dect2017.usz.edu.pl/en/registration/

Payment details are included in the second announcement
http://dect2017.usz.edu.pl/wp-content/uploads/DECT-2017-Second-Announcement.pdf
In case of any troubles please contact us at piotr.polak@usz.edu.pl
With best regards,
Piotr Polak 
